
CITY OF SEBASTOPOL 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

Is Presented to 

Interim Chief of Police – August 17, 2020 to March 1, 2021 

This Certificate of Appreciation is presented to Don Mort for his service to the City of Sebastopol as the Interim Police Chief from 
August 17, 2020 through March1, 2021.  Your invaluable leadership, tireless work ethic, extraordinary competence, uncompromising 
integrity, and unparalleled professionalism have guided the City’s Police Department through many challenges in a very short time period. 
You created a framework and a roadmap for continued success and excellence for the Sebastopol Police Department and set a standard 
for performance and principled leadership all should strive to achieve.  Your positivity and desire to always do what was in the best 
interest of the department, its employees, and the city have left an indelible mark, and your accomplishments here will long be 
remembered.  We are grateful and appreciative of the dedication and commitment you made to our community.   

This certificate is presented in sincere appreciation and gratitude and we will always recognize you as a “Sebastopolian”. 

Dated:  March 16, 2021 __________________________________________ 
Una Glass, Mayor, City of Sebastopol 
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